
 
 

CHILDS STREET & HAZELTON AVENUE AREA RESIDENT UPDATE 
 

 

WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT IS NOTIFYING RESIDENTS THAT THE  

INTERSECTION OF CHILDS STREET AND HAZELTON AVENUE WILL BE CLOSED  

STARTING THURSDAY 4/21/22 FOR ABOUT A WEEK AS THE NORTHSIDE INTERCEPTOR  

SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT CONSTRUCTION CONTINUES THROUGH THAT  

INTERSECTION AND EASTBOUND ON CHILDS STREET.  THE INTERSECTION CLOSURE  

WILL RESULT IN TWO-WAY TRAFFIC ON HAZELTON AVENUE BETWEEN CHILDS STREET  

AND MANCHESTER ROAD.  THE CHILDS COURT RESIDENTS WILL CONTINUE TO HAVE ACCESS  

 

 

THE FOLLOWING MAP DEPICTS THE AREA OF CURRENT CONSTRUCTION WORK. 

 

 


